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  Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

 Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

What another fabulous week we have had in the Academy!  We 
have introduced lots of new rewards for attendance and 

punctuality including Ice Cream Van visits for classes with 100% 
attendance for the week, which Class 6 have already had the 
delight of experiencing! We have also introduced movie and 

popcorn experiences for children with 100% attendance for the 
half term, prize draws for children with over 97%, weekly 

Headteacher Hot Chocolate for weekly reward winners, and lots 
more!  The children have been very excited and we look forward to 

you supporting them in achieving these rewards! 

Messages from Miss Cowlishaw 
At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to 
safeguard and promote the welfare of children. This means 
that we have a Child Protection Policy and procedures in 

place. All staff, including our volunteers and cover staff, are 
DBS checked.  

 

Our Designated Child Protection Leads are Miss Cowlishaw, 
Ms Kahler and Mrs Maddison.  

 

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our 
Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff.  

Safeguarding 

   Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

 In Year 1 the children have continued their learning 
about the senses in Science. This week we have ex-

plored the sense 'touch'. They used their hands to feel 
what was inside the baskets and used super adjectives 
to describe what they felt like and made predictions 

about what we thought they were!  

The Nursery children have enjoyed exploring 
the story, ‘Rainbow Fish’. The children got to 
collage their own fish and we worked as a 
team to make a giant Rainbow Fish too!   

This week in Reception, we have loved exploring 
the book, ‘Dinosaurs Love Underpants’. The   
children did a fantastic job in  Mathematics,    

ordering dinosaur pants from 0 to 10! 

In computing this week the Year 2 children have 
been using different events in a program to 
make objects move. We used 2Code to work 

through different stages to create a snail race.  


